
  
 

 @WaynfleteInfant 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
I hope that everyone who came to the Mother’s Day tea and singing last Friday enjoyed it. A 
massive well done to the Year 2 children and teachers the singing was amazing. Thank you 
also to the PTFA who organised tea and cakes it was much appreciated. 
 
On Monday Helen Price from St Peter’s Church led a whole school assembly on Easter. 
Helen’s assemblies are always interactive and the children learn so much from her. This time 
she used a tent and dressing up clothes to help to retell the Easter story. 
 
Year R went to the library on Wednesday where they had time looking at books and then had 
a story read to them. Brackley library has lots of interesting activities going on, especially 
during the Easter holiday, so why not go and take part in one of them. 
 
School has been very busy this week with pupil progress meetings, I hope that you all were 
able to meet with your child’s teacher to discuss their progress. Please continue to work with 
your child at home with their phonics and reading. Some children still have yet to achieve their 
first lucky dip this academic year so please work with your child towards this goal. 
 
Kind Regards  

 
 
 

Tina Lagdon  
Head Teacher 
 
Kindness Workshop 
 
On Wednesday 29th March both Year 1 and Year 2 are taking part in a ‘Kindness’ workshop. 
The workshops aim to spread kindness and empower children by helping them realise that 
the little choices they make every day have the power to change people’s lives and improve 
their own physical and mental health at the same time. The children will be set a challenge to 
do something kind for someone they know. This could involve making a card, writing a letter 
or drawing a picture. 
 

 
 
 
Being kind to ourselves and each other is so important for everyone’s well-being. As a school 
we believe that kindness is not just about single kind acts but rather an attitude and approach 
to life that threads through everything that we do and all the interactions we have. After the 
workshop we will have the opportunity to be a “52 Lives Kind School”, this is something that 
we will be pursuing further. 
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Comic Relief 
 
Thank you to everyone that supported Comic Relief last Friday we raised £184.25 which will 
be sent to the charity. 
 
Sharing Time 
 
Sharing time is on Wednesday 29th March at 2.40pm, come and share your child’s work with 
them in their classroom. 
 
Sickness/Diarrhoea 
 
Can we please remind you that children must not return to school until 48hrs after the last bout 
of sickness or diarrhoea, this is in line with recommended NHS Guidelines: 
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/diarrhoea-and-vomiting/ 
 
We appreciate your cooperation. 
 
Extended Services   
 
Please can anyone with outstanding invoices for Term 4 settle these as soon as possible.  
 
We are still taking bookings for Term 5 and invoices will be uploaded next Friday, 31st March.   
 
Recycle your ink cartridges  
 
To raise money for our school and help to protect the environment, if you have any used printer 
ink cartridges that you would like to dispose of, we are happy to take these off your hands. If 
you can kindly drop these into the Main Reception where we have a recycling box.     
 
National Online Safety  
 
We would like to remind you that the National Online Safety website has lots of posters and 
help guides for all the online platforms, as well as quick helpful video guides to help with some 
top tips for online safety for younger children in KS1. As well as the website you can download 
an app from the Apple/Android Stores. As a member, school and our parents have free access 
to the site and all the resources, below is the link for you to register with National Online Safety:  
https://nationalonlinesafety.com/enrol/waynflete-infants-school.  
 
This week we have attached a guide about what parents and carers need to know about “ten 
top tips for stronger passwords”.  
 
Safeguarding 
 
Safeguarding is everyone’s responsibility and this is at the centre of everything we do within 
school. WIS is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children. All children 
have the right to be and feel safe. If you have any concerns about any child please contact 
the schools Designated Safeguarding leads who are Mrs Lagdon and Mrs Watson.   
 
 
 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/diarrhoea-and-vomiting/
https://nationalonlinesafety.com/enrol/waynflete-infants-school
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Next Week  
 
 

Monday 27th March   Dodgeball 3pm until 4.15pm  
 

Tuesday 28th March Strings Tuition  
 
Football Club for Year 1 (3pm – 4pm (Please make sure 
your child brings appropriate clothing to change into) 
 

Wednesday 29th March  Sharing Time – 2.40pm. Please go to your child’s usual 
classroom.  

Thursday 30th March  For those children who have made Easter creations, these 
will be shared today.  

Friday 31st March  Sharing Assembly (Your child will bring home a letter if 
they are sharing) 
 

 
 

PTFA NEWS    
 
  
Easter Creation Day 
 
Please can we kindly remind children to bring in any creations they have made on Wednesday 
29th March, or the morning of 30th March, ready to share on Thursday 30th March.  
We are really egg-cited to see what comes in!    
  
  
 
  


